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Special Reminders 

*Please study sight words 

nightly. 

*Please remember reading to 

your child is as important as 

them reading to you. 

Still looking for more mystery 

readers if you are interested 

please send in the form! 

www.ahsd125.org 

   

What we are learning this month: 

Reading- Our first two themes were the 

importance of friendship and the importance of 

Family. The read alouds led to great discussions 

on how families care for each other and the 

characteristics of a good friend. 

Phonics Word Study- We have been tapping out 

sounds for c-v-c words (consonant, vowel, 

consonant) and are now blending words with 

digraphs-wh,th,sh,ck,ch.  We are also looking at 

rhyming words. 

Math- We are finishing up Theme 1 which included 

counting and comparing groups and solving word 

problems. In Theme 2 we will be focusing on 

geometry and composing and decomposing 2D 

shapes. 

Science- We are beginning our animal unit. The 

first group we will be focusing on our mammals. 

We will learn the characteristics of all mammals. 

We will discover whether animals are carnivores or 

herbivores through hands on activities. 

Upcoming Dates 

Oct. 14th-No School 

Columbus Day! 

Oct. 31st- Halloween Parade 

at 9:00a.m. 

Early dismissal at 11:15a.m. 

Please Note 

Sight word lists will be sent home with words that need to be practiced nightly. 

Once a list is mastered a new list will be sent home to further increase word 

recognition skills.  

http://www.ahsd125.org/

